
Inter-University Accelerator Centre 

New Delhi 

 

1st October, 2024 

NOTICE 

This is with reference to IUAC Advertisement No.01/2024 inviting 

applications for various Scientific and Technical Post. List of Screened in 

candidates has already been published on the website of IUAC. 

All the shortlisted candidates for the positions of Scientist, Engineer 

and Junior Engineer are hereby informed that the written examination will 

be held on 20th October, 2024 (Sunday) in Delhi. 

All the candidates are advised to make their travel arrangements 

accordingly. Admit cards may be downloaded from the website of IUAC from 

15th October, 2024 onwards. 

 This is issued with the approval of the Competent Authority. 
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Administrative Officer 

(Personnel) 


